
 
 
 

SPRAGUE CREEK BRIDGE 
ALONG ROAD 6N 

ROAD CLOSED 
 JULY 20TH – JULY 23RD, 2021  

Road 79E to Road 80E will be closed 
due to bridge repairs on the Sprague 

Creek bridge located on Road 6N. Road 
closure signs are already posted. No 
traffic will be permitted at that time.  

 
 
 

Thank you,  
 

 RM of Piney 
 


